
 

 

2015 Update:  
Our impact in UDICC, Haiti 

 

 
 

In UDICC, a tree nursery is providing the community with nutritious food. 

There are many challenges in this community including getting access to good, 

healthy food. Many families are farmers but their production is very low and 

they don’t produce enough to eat and have little income to meet their family’s 

basic needs.  

 

World Vision introduced a tree nursery in the community, allowing easy access 

to a great variety of fruit and forest trees.  “We are able to sell the fruits and 

give some to the kids to eat,” said Luvana, mother of three. Young Newevens 

often visits to help his mother at the nursery.  

 

World Vision is also working with the community to establish family gardens so 

they can grow more vegetables and raise small animals as well as teaching 

mothers how to cook nutritious meals.  

  

Thank you for 

showing God's love 

to people living in 

the community of 

UDICC 

 

Learn to do good. 

Seek Justice. 

Help the oppressed. 

Defend the cause of 

the orphans. 

Fight for the rights of 

widows. 

(Isaiah 1:17 NLT) 

 

 



 

 

 

Thank you! 
Due to the generosity of FreddyLink, together we were able to accomplish the following in 

the UDICC, Haiti: 

 

 

 

 
3,094 young people are participating in clubs where they learn to make wise 

choices and get involved in the community. 
 

     

 

 

 
2,000 community members learned how to protect themselves against 

HIV and AIDs through campaigns and training sessions.  

     

 

 

 
912 farmers were trained in updated crop production techniques and 

livestock management to help meet their family needs.  

     

 

 

 
1,213 local leaders have learned about children’s rights in order to make the 

community a safer place for children.  

     

 

 

 
1,200 people learned conservation methods to ensure their environment is 

preserved and their families have food year-round. 
 

 

 

In this second phase, you are helping to monitor our progress. More families are involved, leading local projects 

to improve living conditions for children. Together, with your generous support, children and families in Udicc 

will continue to create real and lasting change. We are deeply grateful for your compassionate and generous 

support. For more information, please visit: worldvision.ca/udicc 

 

World Vision Canada anticipates raising $383 million in total revenue for its community 

development, emergency relief and advocacy work, of which less than 16.3% will be used for 

necessary fundraising. In cases where donations exceed what is needed or where local conditions 

prevent program implementation, World Vision Canada will redirect funds to similar activities to 

help needy people. World Vision Canada is incorporated in Mississauga, Ontario. 

For more information, or for a copy of 

our latest audited financial statements, 

please visit our website at  

www.worldvision.ca or contact Director, 

Customer Service at 1-800-268-4888. 


